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125 Sussex Dr. Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0G2

February 25, 1997

Dear friends,

Thank you once again for your very valuable contribution at the Roundtable on Nigeria
this past February. This Roundtable was an important event for the Ministers and the
departmental officials responsible for the Commonwealth and Nigeria.

We are very pleased to have assisted in bringing you together and look forward to
keeping in touch about your roles and our common interests.

Please find attached Nasreen’s summary report and covering memo.

Best wishes,

-y

Steve Lee
Director
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